
 
 

Memorandum   
 

To: Village President Dale Berman and Board of Trustees   

cc: Steven Bosco, Village Administrator  

From: Brian Richter 

Date: March 15, 2017 

Re: 2017 SSA’s & Village Owned Property Grass Cutting 

 
The following bid proposals were received and opened at 10 a.m. on March 14, 
2017 for the 2017 Grass Cutting of SSA 4, 8, 9 & 11 and Village Owned Property at 1 
N. Lincolnway. 
   

 
BIDDER BID AMOUNT  

1 Cox Landscaping  $ 8,873 
2 Local Lawn Care & Landscaping $ 9,363 
3 J.A.S. Lawn Service $14,900 
4 Tri-County Excavation  $30,380 
5 Ms. Belle's Property Mgmt.  $37,100 
6 Lawn & Order, LLC $42,560 

 
This contract was bid for one (1) year in order to get all grass cutting accounts 
under one contract starting next year.  
 
Staff recommends the qualified low bidder, Cox Landscaping, be accepted and the 
contract awarded for the amount of $8,873.   
 
 
 
BR/bw 


